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FALL 2017 NEWSLETTER 
 

SHILOH DOWNS HOA 
RED OAK, TEXAS 75154 

 

 
 

SHILOH DOWNS  ANNUAL BLOCK PARTY 
We can hardly believe that it been a year since our first Shiloh Downs Annual 
Block Party hosted by SD HOA!  SAVE THE DATE for the block 
party for 2017 scheduled October 28th.  If you are interested in participating 
on the planning committee contact an HOA officer – we welcome your ideas 
and suggestions.  The menu is picnic type foods including but not limited to 
Hamburgers, hotdogs, chips and assorted beverages.  Last year everyone 
brought their favorite dish for us to enjoy – everything was great!.  We cannot 
wait to see what tasty treat you are bringing this year.  We plan to offer more 
fun activities for the children as well, so please come out for an afternoon out to 
fellowship with your neighbors, enjoy good food and great music! Send your 
feedback to sd.hoa.redoak@gmail.com 

CHRISTMAS  DECORATION COMMITTEE 
Love to decorate and make thing more beautiful?  This is a perfect time to 

Upcoming Events 
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HAPPY HOLIDAY 
SEASON!! 
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share your gift and talent to decorate the neighborhood for the upcoming 
holiday season.  If you are interested in joining other creative individuals in the 
community, please let send us your name and contact information to 
sd.hoa.redoak@gmail.com 

HOA  Asst Treasurer Needed!! Please contact Kirk Ingram if you can 
volunteer a few hours a year to serve                                   +for upcoming term 

Community Updates and Reminders… 

• New irrigation systems installed in two of the four turnabouts.  The 
system are solar powered and designed to automatically water plant 
life.  Total cost for installation is $2150 Systems located in the 
turnabouts Pedigree @ Still Dust and the second at southern end of 
Sidewinder. Remaining two systems will be installed in near future. 
 

• All lots have been sold in Shiloh Down!  More information to come to 
introduce the new neighbors! 
 

• Stop sign is down on Rawhide and Sidewinder.  John Bass made 
aware of the broken sign and will schedule for repair. 
 

• PETS – please be reminded when walking with your dog to have 
him/her on a leash as per the HOA bylaws.  If you need a copy of the 
bylaws, send me your email to receive an electronic copy. 
 

• SLOW DOWN. Be mindful that many neighbors walk and/or jog 
around the community – please pay attention to the speed limits and 
obey them to avoid accidents. 
 

• SAFETY FIRST – we are our neighbors’ keepers..  You are 
asked to be watchful of each other property as well as maintain your 
home surveillance for your protection.  Although we have a very quiet 
and peaceful neighborhood, we do not want to get too comfortable and 
sacrifice your safety.   

ENJOY THE WONDERFUL FALL SEASON! 
  

 

 

In the Community 

Communication 

Stay informed of changes 
happening in the community 
and the city of Red Oak.  
Please provide us with an 
email address to receive 
news affecting our 
community.   

Do you have a business or 
service you would like to 
promote?  Send us 
information and we will add it 
to our newsletter 

Send to 
SD.HOA.RedOak@gmail.com 

Contact Information 

HOA Officers 

KIRK P. INGRAM, President 
214-893-3602 | Email:  
kirkpi@aol.com  

GLEN LACY, Vice 
President469-363-7581 
|Email:  
glenlacy@wildblue.net 

BERNADETTE D. TRAIL, 
Secretary 214-693-3438 | 
Email: 
sd.hoa.redoak@gmail.com 
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